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Guided Pathways Update- Cohort 3 Orientation  

 

 

Guided Pathways Cohort 3 kicked off in October with 17 teams taking part in three orientations. 

The 17 teams are focusing on AA/AS/Certificate Major and General Education mapping and will 

deepen the college’s implementation of the Guided Pathways framework.  

At the October orientation, after a group brainstorm on the importance of General Education 

requirements, Guided Pathways leads presented the scope of the project in more detail, along 

with a hands-on activity designed to get everyone thinking about why we advise particular 

General Education courses for specific majors. Teams will complete 2-Year program maps 

with general education recommendations for Associate of Arts and Associate of Science degrees 

as well as Certificates. Each team will submit their completed program maps with major courses 

and general education recommendations by  ecember 13, 2019.    

Cohort 3 teams consist of 11 counseling faculty, 29 instructional faculty, 13 classified 

professionals, and 8 students. 


